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Genesee Valley Chapter  
 

(GVC) 2022-23 
 

November Meeting    
 

Join us at Dinosaur Barbeque for 
networking and learning.  Nick from OSHA 
will present the annual OSHA update.   
 

DATE:   Thursday, November 17th 

 
TIME:    11:00 AM – 2:00 PM 

 
 PLACE:   Dinosaur Barbeque 

  99 Court St  
  Rochester, NY 14604  
 
COST: $35.00 
 
FOOD: Dinosaur Lunch provided 

 
Registration Online: 
https://gvc.assp.org/events/genesee-valley-assp-

chapter-meeting-7/ 

 
Local Job Openings: 
 

HP Hood 

Environmental Health and Safety Manager 

 

DiVal Safety Equipment 

Corporate Safety Representative 

 

 

 

 

https://gvc.assp.org/events/genesee-valley-assp-chapter-meeting-7/
https://gvc.assp.org/events/genesee-valley-assp-chapter-meeting-7/
https://gvc.assp.org/2022/10/environmental-health-and-safety-manager/
https://workforcenow.adp.com/mascsr/default/mdf/recruitment/recruitment.html?cid=1dc8deec-7ac9-46d8-9a9e-a46a1494ccda&ccId=19000101_000001&type=MP&lang=en_US


  

President’s Corner 
 
Greetings Colleagues! 

 

Our October Panel went well.  We discussed the many intricacies of creating and managing a confined space 

program.  We would like your feedback as we look to always improve our chapter.  Please email me at 

jchristiano@divalsafety.com with any thoughts or ideas. 

 

. 

 

 

 

   

 

If you can believe it, this December marks the 70th year that the Genesee Valley Chapter has been in 

existence.  That’s a big deal!  We plan to celebrate in style at our Winter Social. 

 

Here is our schedule for the rest of 2022: 

• November 17th –   Annual OSHA Update – Dinosaur BBQ 

• December 7th –    Winter Social – 70th Anniversary!  (Following the PDC) 

 

Thank you, 

Jim Christiano 
President – Genesee Valley Chapter, ASSP 

mailto:jchristiano@divalsafety.com

